
 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

30 Jan. 31 Jan. 1 
Kindergarten 

2 
Gr. 1-12 Report 

Cards 
Gr. 7 Skating 9-
10:50am 
 
Gr. 5/6 Skating 
10:50-12:10am 

3 

Kindergarten 

6 

Kindergarten 

7 

Loonie Treat Day 

Ice Cream Sandwiches 

 

8 
Kindergarten 

9 
 
Gr. 5/6 Skating 
10:50-12:10am 

10 

Host Boy’s Basketball 

Tournament 

 

Kindergarten 

13 

Kindergarten 

Decades Day 

14 

Red & Pink Day 

15 

Kindergarten 

Twin Day 

Dance: 5:30-7:00pm 

16 

Favorite Celebrity 
Day 

Gr. 5/6 Skating 
10:50-12:10 

17 

Kindergarten 

Country vs Country 
Day 

K/12 Skating 12:30-
2:00pm 

20 

NO SCHOOL 

FAMILY DAY 

21 
 
NO SCHOOL 

22 

 

NO SCHOOL 

23 

 

NO SCHOOL 

24 

 

NO SCHOOL 

27 

Classes Resume 

 

Kindergarten 

28 

 

Loonie Treat Day 

Chips 

1 Mar.  

 

Kindergarten 

2 Mar. 3 Mar. 

MEATH PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL 
FEBRUARY 2023 

PREPARE, ENGAGE, SUCCEED 
Mr. Matt Gray, Principal      Telephone Number 306-929-2131 
Mrs. Sheri Gunville, Vice Principal    Fax Number 306-929-2401 
Website: mp.srsd119.ca             Edsby: srsd119.edsby.com  
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/meathpark       

WINTER  BREAK 

https://www.facebook.com/meathpark


JOB POSTING: Before and After School Program Director for the 2023-2024 School Year  
About the program: Located in Meath Park School’s elementary activity room, running from before school 7:15 

(subject to change) until school starts and then after school until 6pm. Children Kindergarten-grade 6 enrolled in the 
program are provided with activities, crafts and supervision in a semi-structured environment.  

Director responsibilities: - Be ready for duty at the school each morning to run the before school part of the program - 
Manage after school workers (high school students in the school) by: collecting biweekly availabilities, making their 

schedule, tracking hours worked, and supporting them as needed through texting, phone calls and providing occasion-
al in person support - Communicate program information and changes to parents through WhatsApp and email - 

Maintaining open communication with the school to ensure a smoothly running program - Accountable to Meath Park 
Before and After School Program Board Requirements: - Complete a criminal record check with vulnerable sector 

search after being hired - Preference will be given to applicants with current first aid and CPR training.   Will receive a 
minimum $1000 monthly salary (negotiable).  

Please email resume to mpbefore_after@outlook.com or drop off at Meath Park Public School office by Feb. 15/23  

The Prince Albert Cadet Corps of W.K. Reed #5 Navy League Cadets, #118 Rawalpindi Sea Cadets, 38 Anavets Air Cadets, the 
390 Army Cadets and their parent sponsor committees would like to invite you and your family for a pancake breakfast and 
open house on February 4, 2023 at the Prince Albert Armoury. 

What: Pancake breakfast & open house displays set up for public viewing. 

When: February 4th, 2023, from 8am – 12PM (Breakfast served until 11am)  

Where: Prince Albert Armoury  

Cost: Breakfast $5.00 per person includes 3 pancakes, 3 sausage and juice or coffee.  

Open house– FREE 

Can’t make it for the breakfast/open house? No worries, please bring your child/teen down to the armory on any of the fol-
lowing nights to see the cadets in action. 

Navy League cadets parade Friday evenings between 630pm- 9pm (9-12years old)  
Sea Cadets Monday evenings 630pm-9pm. (12-18 years old),  
Army cadets Monday evening’s 630pm -9pm (12-18 years old) 
Air cadets Monday evenings 630pm - 9pm (12- 18 years old) 

The cadet program is for children/youth between the ages of 9 and 18 years. We are looking for new cadets to join our ranks. 
Each cadet group has a focus on leadership, community development, citizenship, and specialized programs at an affordable 
cost. We welcome any potential cadets at anytime throughout our training year and have several fellowship opportunities 
each month. 

Scholastic 
Book Fair is 

Back!!! 

March 13-16, 
2023 

More  

information 
will be  

provided  

closer to the 
date. 

Hello Families, 

Isn’t it March that’s supposed to come in like a Lion? We were able to avoid so much of this brutal weather all winter, so we can 
only hope that this will be brief and the warm weather is not too far away. At least we can say we had a relatively wonderful Janu-
ary and this cold snap will be a short stay. 

Thank you for your patience with our report card issues and I do apologize for the delay in getting them out. New systems always 
provide new challenges. I have had some questions surrounding when our next progress report evening is, our next one is towards 
the end of March, however, please feel free to reach out and message or call your teacher if you have any questions or concerns.  

Family week always makes February come and go so fast and we have a couple of events leading up to March. Our SLC has orga-
nized a Spirit Week and Crush sale as we head into the break. We look forward to a huge milestone day in our grade 1 class, as 
they celebrate 100 days of school on February the 9th, and our Senior Boys will be burning up our courts at their home tourna-
ment on the 10th and 11th. 

Have a great month everyone, stay warm! 

Matt 


